November 18, 1998

Mr. M. Reddemann

Site Vice President

Point Beach Nuclear Plant
6610 Nuclear Road

Two Rivers, Wi 54241

Dear Mr. Reddernann

This letler confirms the discussion between Mr. Michae! Kunowski of this office and

Ms. Fritzie Flentje of your staff to have a routine management meeting at the Holiday inn of
Manitowoc at 10:00 a.m. (CST), on Wednesday, December 2, 1998. The purpose of this
meeting Is (o discuss improvements in engineering; equipment material condition at the

Point Beach plant, inciuding recent problems with the steam generator feedpumps; and status
of ongoing program upgrades. This meeting will be open for public observation

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter

Sincerely

/8/Bruce Burgess

Bruce Burgess, Chief
Raactor Projects Branch 7
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ocC: R. Grigg, President and Chief

Operating Officer, WEPCO

M. Seliman, Chief Nuclear Officer

R. Mende, Plant Manager

J. O'Neill, Jr., Shaw, Pittman,
Potts & Trowbridge

K. Duveneck, Town Chairman
Town of Two Creeks

B. Burks, P.E., Director
Bureau of Field Operations

J. Mettner, Chairman, Wisconsin
Public Service Commission

S. Jenkins, Electric Division
Wisconsin Public Service Commission

State Liaison Officer
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